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Date: October 1, 2019 
 

Water Testing Indicates That Your Water Is Safe to Drink 
 

ZONE 16 
 

On September 28th, 2019 the Yucaipa Valley Water District experienced a 
loss of positive pressure in Zone 16. As a result, some residences in the area 
may have experienced a temporary loss of water pressure. Due to the loss 
of water pressure, the Yucaipa Valley Water District, as a precautionary 
measure, issued a Boil Water Notice. The Yucaipa Valley Water District also 
initiated water sampling in the affected area.  
The Yucaipa Valley Water District has received the results of the water 
sampling and the results indicate the water is safe to drink. 
The Yucaipa Valley Water District regrets any inconvenience that this may 
have caused. 
For up to date water outage information, visit the Yucaipa Valley Water 
District website http://www.yvwd.dst.ca.us, select the “SERVICES” tab, 
scroll to “Public Works”, and click on “Water Outage Information” 

 
Or Call 

 
 
Water Utility contact: Mike Kostelecky, Operations Manager, Yucaipa Valley Water District 
Cell: 909-208-1607 or Office: 909-790-9208 ext. 2 
State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Drinking Water - Office 909-383-4328 

 
Thank You, 
Yucaipa Valley Water District 
 

http://www.yvwd.dst.ca.us/

